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SENATE BILL 9 ORDINANCE VIRTUAL PUBLIC OUTREACH MEETING SCHEDULED 
FOR JUNE 12 

 
June 4, 2024 – Santa Cruz, CA — The County of Santa Cruz’s Department of 
Community Development & Infrastructure is hosting a virtual public outreach 
meeting to discuss the implementation of Senate Bill 9 (SB 9), a new law that allows 
for increased housing density in single family zoning areas. 

SB 9 allows for two-unit developments and urban lot splits (dividing a lot into two 
separate parcels), for a total of four units (including accessory dwelling units). This 
meeting aims to inform the community about the ordinance and gather feedback 
from stakeholders. 
 
When: Wednesday, June 12, 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm  
Zoom webinar registration link: https://bit.ly/sb9-meeting  

All interested members of the public are invited to attend and participate in the 
discussion. Questions about this meeting should be directed to Jacob Lutz at 
Jacob.Lutz@santacruzcountyca.gov or Mark Connolly at 
Mark.Connolly@santacruzcountyca.gov.  

ABOUT THE DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT & INFRASTRUCTURE  

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Community Development & Infrastructure 
serves all unincorporated areas in the county. The department’s mission is to 
improve customer service, streamline projects, and to align public infrastructure and 
private development to further County goals in attainable housing, reliable 
transportation and sustainable environment. For more information, visit 
https://cdi.santacruzcountyca.gov/ or follow the department on Facebook, 
Instagram, X and Nextdoor. 
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